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Under the definition of the REACH regulations EC1907/2006, Everspin Technologies is a producer of 
“articles”. REACH requires article suppliers to inform recipients if an article contains a Substance of Very 
High Concern (SVHC) in excess of 0.1% by weight. The compliance status of the products was confirmed 
based on the latest 223 substances as updated by ECHA on Jan 17, 2022. Please refer to the following 
ECHA list for the most current candidate list of substances: http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table. 

 

Additional information on the European Union’s REACH regulation can be found here: 
https://echa.europa.eu/regulations/reach/understanding-reach 

 

Based on the material content certifications provided by Everspin’s suppliers, none of these substances 
are present in the materials we use in our products, including packing and shipping materials. Therefore, 
Everspin products do not contain any of these SVHC in excess of 0.1% by weight. 

 
Everspin Technologies will continue to comply with REACH requirements and notify customers of any 
change in article content. 

 
 

 
Bonnie S. Paro 
Senior Quality Engineer 
Everspin Technologies, Inc.  
Chandler, Arizona 
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